
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
   May 7, 2020 
    
   The Board met May 7, 2020 at 9:00 am at the Community Services Building 192 
Beech St. in the Electoral Board conference room.  Present were Mike Edwards 
Registrar, Tammy Presley Asst. Registrar, Walter Rose Chairman, Dennis Culbertson 
Vice Chairman and Joe Quillen Secretary. 
    
   The Board finalized selecting the election officials for the upcoming town elections for 
Dungannon, Clinchport and Gate City.  Also discussed the June 23 Primary election 
and election officials.   
    
   Election Official training was set for Thursday May 14 at 6:00 pm and Saturday May 
16 at 10:00 am. 
    
   Joe Quillen made a motion to adjourn the meeting seconded by Walter Rose.  The 
meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am. 
   
   Next meeting if needed will be May 14 at 5:00pm 
 

_______________________  _______________________ 

Walter Rose, Chairman     Joe Quillen, Secretary 
 

 

 

   

 


